Announcement on Lateral Entry Admission

The Lateral Entry Students who have been admitted to this Institution in the third
allotment but studying elsewhere should submit the following undertaking on or before
15.09.2023 at 5.00 pm by sending an email to principal@geckkd.ac.in if they cannot
report to the college on the date specified for admission.

Format of Undertaking

Lviiisiinsscisnnss (Name, S/o / D/o, Address) hereby assure that | shall submit all
the Original Documents and Transfer Certificate to GEC Kozhikode on or before
21.09.2023 4.30 pm. My Application No. in the LBS Allotment Memo is

...and my Allotment Memo and Fee Receipt are attached herewith.

Signature of the Student

Name of the Student

Name and Signature of the Guardian




